
MEDICAL FILM GROUPS

An effort is being made to get together small groups of people,
say three or four, throughout the country who would be interested
in the making and the shewing of films on subjects connected with
general practice. Already, several people in various parts of the
country have become interested in this, but more names are wanted.
Anybody who is interested in making and shewing 8 mm. films
will be welcome to join this venture.. An attempt will be made to
introduce them to people in their area who have already expressed
an interest. Those who would like to take part in this are asked to
contact:

Dr G. S. R. Little, 2, Shooter's Hili Road, Blackheath, S.E.3.

Birthday Honours
Knighthood

HARRY GuY DAIN, HON.MD., HON.LL.D., F.R.C.S.

O.B.E.
ANNIS CALDER GILLIE, M.B., B.S., M.R.C.P.
JOSEPH GuY OLLERENSHAW, M.B., CH.B.

ERNEST SCorT, D.S.O., T.D., D.M.

In Memoriam
We regret to record the death of the following members during

the second quarter of 1961:
F. A. R. BATEMAN, Leeds.
D. CALDWELL, Belfast.
W. DE LACEY, Swindon, Wilts.
R. H. ENOCH, Guildford, Surrey.
J. A. A. P. Scorr, Potters Bar, Middlesex.

CORRIGENDUM

On page 257 of Journal No. 31, Dr Doris M. Odlam was wrongly
described as Dr Doris M. Oldham. This error is regretted and we
apologise for any inconvenience which may have been caused.
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